Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting
February 4, 2008

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Ellen Mushlin, Eric Hatcher, Steve
DiVirgilio, 43 Lexington Rd., Holly Smith, 40 Lexington Rd.

Holly Smith inquired about bidding for snow plowing and landscaping bids.
14VG reported damage to his garage door during snow plowing.
2VG has water damage from the outside pipes not being shut off and drained.

The Board discussed the progress on the loan for installation of the replacement power panels. 1-4 Lex and 7-10 Lex
will be the first ones replaced. Owners will be notified of the interruption of service.

The Board discussed the red jeep parked in the lot near 1-6 Lex that has not moved and is covered with snow.
The Board discussed the water drainage problems at 9-10 Concord Rd.
Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting March 3 6pm 3 Lex.



